
Fall Issue 2017
Monday-Thursday

Lobby & Drive Thru 8:00am-4:30pm

Friday
Lobby 8:00am-4:30pm

Drive Thru 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday
Lobby & Drive Thru 9:00am-noon

Location:
1275 North Raymond Road
Battle Creek, MI 49014

(269) 965-1381
Fax: (269) 965-0034
Loan Fax: (269) 965-6558

www.grandtrunkcu.com

Grand Trunk (BC) Employees Federal Credit Union is an 
Equal Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender.

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and 
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

You can visit more than 250 of our shared 
branch locations. To find out more visit 

grandtrunkcu.com or call (800) 524-2402

Holiday Cl�ings:
Thanksgiving
November 23rd & 24th

Christmas 
December 25th

New Years
January 1st

Message to Members
Dear Members, 

The Board of Directors, Committee members, and staff would like to wish our Grand Trunk family a Happy International Credit 
Union day October 19, 2017. Please stop by the office and enjoy cider and donuts in the lobby, and maybe catch up with some 
old friends! While you’re in, talk to one of our loan ladies about transferring your auto loan to us from any other financial and 
receive a RATETACULAR 3% off your current interest rate! What a magnificent way to help you save your hard earned money 
one payment at a time.

People Helping People!          
Starting October 2, 2017 we will begin collecting donations of coats, hats, gloves, etc. for the Charitable Union. There is a bin 
in the lobby where you can drop off your gently used winter items for those in need. Also, we will be partnering with the 
Department of Human Services of Calhoun County to bless those who are less fortunate. We are accepting donations of 
diapers and wipes starting November 27, 2017 through December 22, 2017. Please bring in your donations and place them 
under our Christmas tree!

Back in 2012 the staff here, with much help from our membership, created a cookbook full of delicious recipes. It was a very 
successful turn out with a large variety of dishes, so we would like to give it round two! If you have any recipes that you would 
like in the 2018 edition feel free to bring them into the office, email them to gtefcu@grandtrunkcu.com, or just mail us a copy. 
The deadline to submit your recipe will be December 29, 2017 so we can have the cookbooks available by Easter. 

With the cold front coming in quick, a lot of you will be leaving for better weather sooner than later. If you’re going to be 
traveling to escape the winter months, please let us know. We are more than happy to accept secondary addresses to send 
your mail to so you don’t have to miss a thing, (but the snow) while you are away. All we need is a quick signature and you 
can be on your way! Going on vacation or out of town? Give us a quick call and let us know so you can use your card freely 
without having any issues. We are here to protect our members and ensure smooth sailing, always.

Happy fall to all!

�ank you for your membership,
LuAnn M. Schott,  Manager/Treasurer

WOW now that’s Ratetacular!

3% OFF your current auto loan that you 
bring to GT(BC)EFCU3% OFF 

No other specials can be combined with this offer.  GT (BC) EFCU‘s floor is 1.99% this special is refinanced 
loans from another financial brought here to be financed.  No add-ons or rewrites allowed; rates and terms are 
for qualified buyers and are subject to change without prior notice at any time.  Payroll or direct deposit setup 
may be required on loan at time of closing for this special depending on credit score. 



Social Networking Security
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If you use Facebook, MySpace, LinkedIn, or any Social Networking 
Community website, you may want to take a closer look at your privacy 
settings. The US-CERT, (United States Computer Emergency Readiness 
Team), offers some good tips on staying safe on social network sites. 
Among the important tips is simply recognizing that information you 
post on the web for your friends to read may be open for the world 
to read.

To learn more visit our securities website at www.cusecure.org

Fall Issue 2017
Monday-Thursday

Lobby & Drive Thru 8:00am-4:30pm

Friday
Lobby 8:00am-4:30pm

Drive Thru 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday
Lobby & Drive Thru 9:00am-noon

Board of Directors: Milford Anguilm | Chris George | Sue Bess | LuAnn Schott | Janice Austin | Neils R. Hopkins | Charles Hoekstra
Supervisory Committee: Helen Tupper | Mike Cole | Carolyn Heath

Please Remember to NEVER EVER give your 
account number out!
LOST or STOLEN Visa® credit card and ATM/Debit 
MasterCard®

Please call the numbers below:
269-965-1381 or 1-800-524-2402
After hours call: 1-800-543-5073

Our Mission:
The Grand Trunk (BC) Employees Federal Credit Union’s sole purpose is to 
serve our members. As a member-owned, not-for-profit financial cooperative, 
the Grand Trunk (BC) Employees Federal Credit Union’s commitment is to our 
MEMBERS!

Always Keep Us Current!
We know how time can get away from us!  Please call to verify all 
contact information on file is current including beneficiaries and/or 
joint owners, current address, phone number and email address.

One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about December 5, 2017 by a random 
drawing from all qualified entries received by a participating credit union between 
October 1, 2017 and November 30, 2017. Each time an eligible member uses their 
debit card with their signature during the contest period they will be entered in the 
contest allowing for multiple entries. PIN-based transactions will not be entered in 
the contest. See your credit union for complete details, including contest rules, 
restrictions and alternate method of entry. Void where prohibited by law.

EVERY TIME YOU USE YOUR DEBIT CARD WITH A 
SIGNATURE YOU WILL BE ENTERED FOR A CHANCE 
TO WIN!

USE YOUR DEBIT CARD
for a chance to win a

SAMSUNG TABLET

        Great New Feature on Grand Trunk (BC) EFCU Plastics!!
SecurLOCKTM Communicate allows fraud alerts to 
be sent out in real time to our Visa® credit card 
and Debit MasterCard® cardholders via texting, 
email, and phone calls.

Be sure to save the SecurLOCKTM Communicate 
contact number 1-800-369-4887!!


